
  

Minutes 
Town of Lake Park, Florida 

West Ilex Park Improvements-Phase 2 
Invitation to Bid 102-2024 

Thursday, February 15, 2024 2:00 P.M. 
Commission Chamber, Town Hall, 535 Park Avenue 

 
 
The invitation to bid opening was conducted on Thursday, February 15, 2024 at 2:00 P.M. 
Present were Project Manager John Wille and Deputy Town Clerk Laura Weidgans.  There 
were no attendees present at this bid opening. 
 
Project Manager Wille called the meeting to order at 2:00 P.M. and announced that the 
Town received two (2) submittals in response to the invitation to bid.   
 
1)  West Construction Inc. & West Architecture + Design LLC  820 North 4th Street, 
Lantana FL 33462. The bid amount was $223,235.00 
 
2)  Creative Contracting Group 3141 Fortune Way S-16, Wellington FL  33414.  The bid 
amount was $119,300.00 
 
 
Project Manager Wille announced that he would conduct a review of all submittal documents. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  
 
The bid-opening meeting adjourned at 2:05 P.M.  
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Deputy Town Clerk Laura Weidgans 
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